To All Members of the Council,

It's been an honor to serve on the police pension board for the better part of eight
years. Unfortunately, | will no longer be able to serve on the board because | will be moving
out of state. It's truly been an honor to serve the people of Bristol!

Thankyou,

Keith Martin

27-Jun-2024



